
 
 
 
 

Dear Madam President,  
Dear Mr President,  
Dear Colleagues,  
  
 
 
On Monday, 29 January 2024, from 9am to 4pm, we are delighted to invite you to the 
interparliamentary meeting dedicated to artificial intelligence and its future impacts. It 
will be held at the Parliament of the Wallonia-Brussels Federation, as part of the 
parliamentary dimension of the Belgian Presidency of the Council of the European Union. 
 
More specifically, this meeting, organised by our three parliaments, will provide an opportunity 
to address the links between artificial intelligence and the creative and cultural industries, 
education, health and public governance.  
 
On the eve of the meeting, on 28 January, participants are invited to an official dinner at the 
Parliament of the Brussels-Capital Region.  
 
Please find attached the programme, the registration form and some practical information.  
 
We would be grateful if you could forward this invitation to the Chair of the relevant committee.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

 
 

 
 

President of the Parliament 
of the Brussels-Capital 
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